

Đề thi tiếng Anh lớp 7 học kì 2 sách Global Success số 1

I. Choose the word with a different way of pronunciation in the underlined part. Circle A, B, or C.

1. A. ingredient B. ancient C. pier
2. A. easpoon B. appear C. idea

Choose the word which has a different stress pattern from that of the others.

3. A. castle B. native C. reduce
4. A. frightening B. moving C. disappointing

II. Fill each blank with the correct form of the verb in brackets.

1. When energy _____ (come) from the wind, we call it wind energy.
2. Lan promises she _____ (finish) her homework tonight.
3. The people in this district _____ (use) solar energy to replace energy from coal at the moment.
4. Last night, I was watching a documentary when the light _____ (go) out.
5. Do you think robots _____ (replace) human in the future?
6. Tom _____ (be) sick so he couldn't go on the trip to Washington D.C. yesterday.
7. In my opinion, we _____ (not use) coal for cooking and heating in the future.
8. Pete _____ (forget) to turn off the TV after watching it last night.
9. I _____ (look) for my car key now. I don't remember where I left it.
10. Sonya: When _____ you _____ (buy) that Solowheel?
Ben: Last month.

III. Choose the best option to complete each sentence. Circle A, B, or C.

1. During this trip, everyone must wear a _____ for safety.
A. handlebar B. seatbelt C. panel
2. After watching the teaser of the film with lots of fairies and wizards, I guess it is a _____.
A. comedy B. documentary C. fantasy
3. People often think Santa Claus and pine trees are the _____ of Christmas.
A. symbols B. performance C. parade

4. _____ plastic is warned to be harmful for environment, people still use it daily due to its convenience.
A. Because B. Although C. But
5. Electric cars are becoming popular nowadays due to theirs _____ features.
A. polluting B. eco-friendly C. inconvenient
6. Scottish _____ is well-known for men, not women.
A. tattoo B. culture C. kilt

IV. Read the passage and choose the best option to answer each of the following questions.

Wind is a form of solar energy. Winds are caused by the uneven heating of the atmosphere by the sun. Wind flow patterns are changed by the earth's terrain, bodies of water, and vegetative cover. This wind flow, or motion energy, when "harvested" by modern wind turbines, can be used to generate electricity.

Wind turbines are available in a variety of sizes, and therefore power ratings. The largest machine has blades that span more than the length of a football field, stands 20 building stories high, and produces enough electricity to power 1,400 homes. A small home-sized wind machine has rotors between 8 and 25 feet in diameter and stands upwards of 30 feet, and can supply the power needs of an all-electric home or small business, utility-scale turbines range in size from 50 to 750 kilowatts. Single small turbines, below 50 kilowatts, are used for homes, telecommunications dishes, or water pumping.

1. What is the reason for the existence of wind?
A. atmosphere heated unevenly B. wind flow
C. motion energy D. wind turbines
2. Which of the following is NOT mentioned as a factor affecting the wind direction?
A. earth's terrain B. bodies of water
C. vegetative cover D. the Sun
3. The word "variety" is closest in meaning with _____.
A. capacity B. popularity C. diversity D. minority
4. What is the height of the largest wind turbines?
A. as tall as a 20 story building B. between 8 and 25 feet
C. 30 feet D. 50 feet

5. A small home-sized wind machine can produce enough power for_____ .

A. 20 buildings B. a small business

C. 400 homes D. a football field

6. How much power do single small turbines generate?

A. about 30 kilowatts B. more than 50 kilowatts

C. about 750 kilowatts D. less than 50 kilowatts

V. Put the words in the correct order to make sentences.

1. of / interesting / friends / are / Some / think / my / documentaries / not /.

2. display / watch / Year's / Do / you / New / fireworks / on / Eve / often /?

3. cars / will / modern / There / replace / be / driverless / cars / to / normal /.

VI. Rewrite the following sentences based on the given words

1. Do you have difficulty understanding foreigners? (find)

2. Anna couldn't visit the Queen's garden yesterday because her leg was broken. (due to)

3. Canada has the longest coastline in the world. (than)

VII. Listen and decide if each statement is true or false or not given

1. Our earth stores the sun's energy in their earth surface.

2. Some fossil fuels are coal, oil and wind energy.

3. Fossil fuels can be used to produce electricity.

4. Electricity is needed for many activities.

5. By 2013, people use about 80 percent of fossil fuels in the world.

6. One day, when people use up all fossil fuels, they will die because there is no alternative energy.
7. Renewable energy will be used up one day.
8. Solar energy and wind energy are two types of alternative energy.

-The end-